
April 4, 2024 

  PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

DUST CONTROL PILOT PROJECT 

 

The RM of Meota will be completing a pilot project for dust control on rural roadways in 

2024. 

 

Ratepayers within the Agriculture District with a residence within 150 meters of the 

centerline of the roadway are eligible to participate in the pilot project. 

 

The pilot project will include the application of calcium chloride on a 200-meter section 

of roadway adjacent to the residence. There is no cost to participate. 

 

 Residents who are interested in participating in the pilot project must sign up by 

contacting the office at 306-892-2061 or sending an email to info@rmmeota468.ca by  

8:30 am on May 1, 2024.  
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